
Dear Classmates – 

I would like to invite you to join us in voting for our 40th Class Reunion Gift Project that will be 
presented to the Academy in 2017. 

Over the past several months, our Class Gift Committee, led by Ken Hicks, in partnership with the 
AOG, has reviewed options from the Academy Priorities List, which contains all projects and 
programs that the Superintendent has selected and approved as the most pressing current needs of 
the Academy. From this list, the Committee has selected two options: 
  

      The Modern War Institute at West Point 

      West Point Center for Oral History 
  
To vote for our 40th Reunion Gift, go to: 

https://www.westpointaog.org/1977_40threuniongiftvote   
Descriptions of each of the options are detailed in the link.  

Voting will close on March 9, 2016, and the winner will be announced shortly after.  This is our 
Legacy Gift to West Point. Both projects are spearheaded by classmates, Lance Betros and Vinnie 
Viola.  On behalf of the Class Gift Committee, thank you for your participation! 

Esprit de Corps, 
  

Rich Trotter 
40th Reunion Fundraising Chair 
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